
From: Mike
To: Harper, Jake
Subject: moratorium on future CAFO"S Buffalo River Watershed
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 6:00:21 PM

Dear Sir,
I agree with the rule changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a permanent swine CAFO moratorium
in the Buffalo Rover watershed as stated in Docket Numbers #19-002-R and # 19-002-R.

Sincerely
Michael A wheeler
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